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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 27, 1977

Mitchell Carter Corresp ondence

Iwas glad we had a chance to meet and to
strengthen our basis for cooperation not
only on the difficult question of Southern
Africa, but also on U.S. policy toward
Africa as a whole.

As you know, the problems and potential
of Africa are increasingly attracting the
attention and concern not only of Afro-
Americans, but of more and more of the
American public as a whole. Iwill value
your advice and counsel as we develop
American policy and explain it to our people.

Ihave asked Dr. Brzezinski to respond to
the points raised by the Black Caucus.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Parren Mitchell
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515
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